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22nd May 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers 
                                   
I am going to be running an after school Forest School club for Year 4 on a Tuesday 
starting on 6th June and continuing until the end of term. Please note there will not 
be a session on Tuesday 27th June as the children will be taking part in a transition 
day at their middle schools. You will need to pick up your child at 5.15pm from the 
KS2 gate. 
 
During these sessions your child may be using equipment such as garden loppers, a 
sheath knife and flint and steels for fire starting. We may even toast some 
marshmallows during the last session! I will be supported by Mrs Farrell and can 
only accommodate ten children. I anticipate these sessions are going to be popular, 
so the places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  
 
Your child will need to bring clothes to change into, that it doesn’t matter if they get 
dirty. These will need to be trousers, not shorts, a t-shirt, jumper and a waterproof 
coat as well as suitable footwear e.g. wellies, walking shoes/boots. You may wish to 
provide waterproof trousers as well. These sessions will be taking place whatever 
the weather. 
 
If your child would like to take part please follow the link below, which will open at 
7.00pm tonight, to complete the consent form.  Please be aware that completion of 
the online form does not guarantee a place has been allocated, only the first ten 
responses will be offered a place. I will be in touch to let you know if your child is 
successful. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/5zRzGPfkB7  
 
I hope you child will enjoy the sessions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs L Wright  
Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/5zRzGPfkB7

